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Sir Arthur 7/, Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada,

Dear Sir Arthur;

Professor 7/right of Chicago will be here on
January 10th and 14th, He can attend a 'nesting of the Advisory 
Committee on International Relations of the Social Science 
Research Council on Rither of those days but would prefer the 
10th, Probably the best place for a meeting would be the 
Faculty Club of Columbia University and I shall arrange for 
an all day meeting there, 
on the 10th, will you please let me know.

If you can come on the 14th and not

The principal matter for discussion will be the 
project for a Survey of International Relations, yhe Council 
is very desirous that the Committee discuss fully the scope of 
the contents of the program before the work of the Survey is
begun.

Very sincerely yours,

J PC ; MFC J.P. Chamberlain.


